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Jingle Bell Lane:

I'would like to thank all of our amazing volunteers who made our Jingle Bell Lane
event such a success! From the donations to the set up and the gift wrapping, we
couldn’t have done it without all of our dedicated volunteers. CRES students were so
excited to find gifts for their loved ones. I was yet again reminded of what a
supportive community we have around us at CRES.

Literacy Training:

We completed our first live session with our OL&LA trainer last week. We then spent
the rest of the day working on our next literacy training module. We are very grateful
to have the time to complete this training, reflect upon current instructional practices
and make adjustments based upon our learning to best meet the needs of our learners.

December at a Glance:
< December 11th: No School CRES ONLY (READ Act Training)
< December 23th-January 1st: Winter Break

Respectfully Submitted,

Taylor Demuth



